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February 14, 2006 

 

 

TO: Alderman John Engel, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee  

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Asst. Commissioner of Public Works/Engineering 

 

RE: Gorman & Company Request for Agreement 

 

 

This is in response to the request by Gorman & Company to enter into an agreement to 

relocate the traffic light and street light control systems at State Street and Main Street 

(Gaslight Drive).   

 

The estimate to relocate the two systems is $47,000. 

 

If the Committee agrees, the recommendation would be to authorize the Mayor and City 

Clerk to enter into an agreement to reimburse the City all costs associated with the 

infrastructure relocation. 

 

 

Attach: 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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